
 

 

James Campbell High School Band Boosters 
Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, January 6, 2021 6:30pm. 
Via Zoom 

Present:	 Matthew Yamada, Band Director	 Heather Morgan, Vice President

	 	 Scott Eriksen, Band Director	 	 Lynette Petty, Color Guard Advisor

	 	 Jason Higashionna, President	 Nancy Lord, Secretary


Meeting called to order at 6:32pm.


Jason stated that he is preparing a letter to send out to touch base with parents on behalf of 
the Boosters. Also Abby has prepared check for John Iyoki for instruments and repairs and 
needs Heather’s signature. They need to contact each other. Our Booster liability policy has 
been paid and renewed providing the same coverage as last year. Jason stated he reached out 
to possible donor with 2 texts, but never received a response.


Matt made a request from Boosters to pay for materials to create masks and bell covers for 
upcoming in person practices. Board approved a $500 budget for all materials needed (fabric, 
thread, elastic, and merv filter fabric). So far, approximately 75 band students have responded 
that they would like to attend in person practices. Heather stated that she will contact Lisa 
Andrade, as she is able to get a discount at Fabric Mart. Heather already has enough material 
to complete masks. Completion date goal is January 25. Matt suggested that Jason add to the 
letter to parents, our need for people who can sew. Lynette suggested directors reach out to 
Color Guard Jason, as he has offered to help with this.


Board agreed to meet again next Wednesday, January 13, 2021 at 6:30pm.


Meeting adjourned at 6:54pm.



